
From: Linda Cowles [mailto:lgpc12@hotmail.co.uk]  
Sent: 09 June 2017 15:46 
To: Molyneux, Abigail <abigail.molyneux@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Reconsultation for planning application reference 170580 (Great House, 
Longtown) 
 

Hi Abigail 
I've had no comments from Councillors regarding these amendments so please go 
ahead and note that the Parish Council have no objections to the amendments. 
Best wishes 
Linda 
 

 
From: Molyneux, Abigail <abigail.molyneux@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Sent: 06 June 2017 07:04 
To: Linda Cowles 
Subject: RE: Reconsultation for planning application reference 170580 (Great House, 
Longtown)  
  
Hi Linda, 
  
Thanks for letting me know. 
  
Abigail 
  
From: Linda Cowles [mailto:lgpc12@hotmail.co.uk]  
Sent: 05 June 2017 17:09 
To: Molyneux, Abigail <abigail.molyneux@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Reconsultation for planning application reference 170580 (Great House, 
Longtown) 
  

Hi Abigail 
I've just emailed this out to Councillors to take a look at and so will hopefully have 
any comments in the next few days. 
Best wishes 
Linda 
  

 
From: Molyneux, Abigail <abigail.molyneux@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Sent: 02 June 2017 12:51 
To: lgpc12@hotmail.co.uk 
Subject: Reconsultation for planning application reference 170580 (Great House, Longtown)  
  
Hi Linda, 
  
As discussed during our telephone conversation please find attached the amended plan and 
revised landscaping information for planning application reference 170580 at Great House, 
Longtown.  
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Kind regards, 
Abigail Molyneux 
  
Planning Officer 
Development Management 
Herefordshire Council 
Council Offices 
Plough Lane 
HR4 0LE 
  
Email: Abigail.molyneux@herefordshire.gov.uk 
Telephone: 01432 260246 
  
“Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual 
and not necessarily those of Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Clinical 
Commissioning Group (HCCG), Wye Valley NHS Trust or 2gether NHS Foundation 
Trust. You should be aware that Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Clinical 
Commissioning Group (HCCG), Wye Valley NHS Trust & 2gether NHS Foundation 
Trust monitors its email service. This e-mail and any attached files are confidential 
and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This communication may contain 
material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended 
recipient and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, 
dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If 
you have received this e-mail in error please contact the sender immediately and 
destroy all copies of it.”  
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